The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

INCORPORATED-



Kenneth A. Ross, Secretary

Department of Mathematics University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon 97403-1222 503 686-4721 (office) 503 686-1549 (home)

April 7, 1986

Dear Officer:

I am writing again concerning the Certificate of Meritorious Service. Your section is entitled and encouraged to nominate a recipient for this award this year. Last October I wrote to you explaining that this award will be made at the January 1987 meeting in San Antonio because there is no summer meeting scheduled this year.

I am writing now to remind you that I need to know your section's nominee by June 1, 1986, so that it can be presented to the Board of Governors in August.

Incidentally, I will be away from the University of Oregon from March 30 to about June 15. My mailing address for that time period will be

Department of Mathematics Western Washington University Bellingham, WA 98225.

However, mail received in Eugene will be handled by my secretary, Wanda Weber, and so will eventually come to my attention.

I am looking forward to hearing who your nominee will be.

Sincerely yours,

Kenneth a. Ross